
We Are Collecting 
Copper Coins 

Please donate any unwanted copper. It makes 

cents!!  Please place all coins in a plastic bag and 

leave in box at the main reception area of the 

school and we will do the rest… no need to 

separate.  

Many thanks from St Peter’s College Parents’ 

Association 


